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Teacher Appreciation Week 
Our Teachers are Stars! 

It’s getting close to the end of the school year when we honor and thank our 
teachers for their dedication to our children. Teacher Appreciation Week will take 
place the week of May 2nd- May 6th. We are expecting you support with 
following: 

• On Monday, May 2nd, please send your kids to school with a freshly 
picked or purchased flower. We will provide teachers with a 12” vase so 
they can create a bouquet for their classroom.  

• Gift cards for the teachers will be purchased with your donations along with 
a letter listing the names of all contributors. A donation of $10 per child is 
suggested. Please send donations, payable to ASCA, to the office with 
"Teacher Appreciation" noted in the memo by Friday, April 29th. Direct 
questions to Mili Jain at mili_anand@hotmail.com 

Teacher Appreciation Week will feature the following:  

Monday - "I'm a Fan Day" - In addition to the flowers you send, teachers will be 
welcomed to their classrooms with "Walk of Fame" Stars on their door  

Tuesday - “Fan Mail Day” - Teachers will receive “fan letters” from their classes 

Wednesday - “Red Carpet VIP Luncheon” ( International theme) 

Friday - Gift Cards will be distributed along with "Golden Apple" awards  

If you would like to help, contact Darlene Newman at newmdar@gmail.com, or 
Cristina Ghapson at cris_escu@hotmail.com 

Teacher Appreciation Donation  

Family Name: 

D o n a t i o n 
A m o u n t : $                   Cash:  yes/no         Check #: 
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